

March 11, 2013

Mr. Jason Dubow Director of MDP, Environmental Planning Division Maryland Department of Planning Suite 1101 301 W. Preston St. Baltimore, MD 21201-2365

Dear Mr. Dubow:

On March 5, 2013 the Town of Laytonsville adopted a growth tier map which comports with the requirements of SB236 by Resolution R-01-13. We have included a copy of the Tier map for your reference.

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to call at (301)869-0042.

Very truly yours,

Danny J. Prats

Mayor

RECEIVED

MAR 1 9 2013

**PLANNING SERVICES**